

## **Harris Academy**

## James Thewliss - Head Teacher

Lawton Road, DUNDEE. DD3 6SY Tel 01382 435700

E-mail harris@dundeecity.gov.uk



## Dear friends

David has been pressing me to produce my newsletter since we returned in mid August and while it would be easy to claim that pressure of work has meant that I have just made the publication deadline my delay has been more deliberate.

Our move to temporary premises over the summer has been an enormous logistical task and one which has tested the resilience of the entire school community. The process was not assisted in any way by press reports which sought to sensationalise. Waiting till the final deadline to communicate with you has given me the opportunity to reflect on five weeks during which we have established ourselves successfully in Lawton Road and during which the education of our pupils has continued with minimal disruption.

I am not naïve enough to imagine that over the next three years that we will not encounter challenges. However, in that we are off to a good start and given the tremendous good will of the school community I am confident we will at least maintain the high standards and quality of learning which we have established over recent years.

The case for a new building in which to develop the Harris experience and tradition has been developed through consultation with the entire school community past and present. The F.P. Association has consistently supported the school in the pursuance of this aim and was highly influential at key points in the discussions with all of the external agencies.

I would be less than honest if I were to say that we left Perth Road with no regrets. In the latter days of June it became very obvious to me just how much personal investment there had been in the building since 1930. We are what we have become on account of 83 years of promoting clear values, adhering to defined standards and striving for challenging goals. While it is sad to observe the bulldozers bite into the bricks and mortar within which we lived, worked and learned I am convinced that our ethos will enable the school to come back stronger and more able to go forward into the future come August 2016.

Mr J Thewliss

Ullipan

Head Teacher

If you have trouble understanding English please contact the address below

اگرآپ کوانگریزی سجھنے میں مشکل پیش آتی ہے تو ہرائے مہر یانی نیچے درج سے پر دابطہ کریں:

ਜੇਕਰ ਤੁਹਾਨੂੰ ਇੰਗਲਿਸ਼ ਸਮਝਣ ਵਿੱਚ ਕਠਿਨਾਈ ਹੁੰਦੀ ਹੈ ਤਾਂ ਕ੍ਰਿਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਸਾਡੇ ਨਾਲ ਹੇਠਾਂ ਦਿਤੇ ਪਤੇ ਤੋਂ ਸੰਪਰਕ ਕਰੋ।

Jeżeli masz trudności w zrozumieniu języka angielskiego, skontaktuj się na poniżej podany adres:

如果你對英語理解有困難,請聯絡以下地址

Dundee Translation & Interpretation Service, Mitchell Street Centre, Mitchell Street, Dundee DD2 2LJ. Tel: 01382 435825 Fax: 01382 435805